HCVB to hold open house at new location

(KNZA)--The Hiawatha Chamber and Visitors Bureau will hold an open house and ribbon cutting at its new downtown location Tuesday, June 26.

The organization moved last month to its new location at 801 Oregon Street—across the street from Citizen's State Garden Bank.

The Chamber was previously located in offices in the Brown County Historical Society Memorial Auditorium Museum at 611 Utah.

Chamber and Visitors Bureau Director Elizabeth Lane says the new office provides them with a more visible location. In addition, she says the newly renovated building offers a great deal more general office area as well as a meeting room and storage space.

The Chamber has leased the building, owned by Art Wenger and Associates, for five years.

The public is invited to drop by between 3 and 6 Tuesday afternoon to check out their new office. A ribbon cutting is set for 5:00.

Light refreshments will be served.

Many Signals Communications